
EDITORIAL REPORT ON NOMENCLATURE, 1958 

THE customary annual editorial report on nomenclature is not presented this year. It is the 
Society’s intention to issue later in 1959 a volume in its series of Special Publications which will 
include all the nomenclature rules previously printed (so far as they remain valid), the new 
nomenclature rules for organic and inorganic chemistry issued by I.U.P.A.C. as a result of their 
1957 Congress (together with editorial comment thereon), the previous annual editorial reports 
on nomenclature in collated form, a revised version of the brochure “ The Presentation of 
Papers for the Journal of the Chemical Society,” and other matter of ifiterest to authors for 
the Society’s publications. Details mill be announced later. 
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